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Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

West Farm Pit / M-2008-078 / TR-5 / Adequacy Review 2
JC York <jcyork@j-tconsulting.com> Tue, Sep 24, 2019 at 4:31 PM
To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>
Cc: Todd Yee <toddyee@j-tconsulting.com>, Karl Nyquist <karl@cacompanies.com>

Amy –

 

A�ached is a le�er we received today from the Prowers County Commissioners. The le�er states that the County is considering the
roadway improvements for the conveyor system to be permanent and will not need to be removed. Please let me know if this takes care of
the adequacy review comments for the conveyor system and if we need to provide a decision date extension request or if you will have
�me to provide us feedback prior to the September 30th decision date.
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